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Lent is a gift that prepares our hearts for Jesus' resurrection.  It is exciting to see just how the Lord works in us, and what He does through us as we make our way to Easter.  Many of Christ's faithful in the Diocese of Superior consider giving to the World Concern Collection on the fourth weekend of Lent, March 19, 2023. Your generosity and prayers will provide critical relief services wherever needed throughout the world including Turkey, Syria, and Ukraine as well as fund the following special initiatives:

The Collection to Aid the Catholic Church Eastern Europe has been designated by the U.S. Bishops as a key fund to provide humanitarian assistance due to the war in Ukraine.  It also enables the Church to rebuild its parishes, schools, seminaries, and teach laity through religious education.

The Catholic Relief Services Collection is helping to provide expertise, support and relief, and compassion to the most impoverished countries in the world.  Catholic Relief Services is the first to respond with aid and continues to play an important role in facilitating disaster relief efforts around the world such as the Earthquakes in Turkey and Syria. 

The Church in Latin America assists the Church to a continent troubled by poverty, injustice, and economic-political turmoil.  

The Solidarity Fund for the Church in Africa provides a wide range of essential and pastoral programs that support the rapidly growing Church in the region.  These include aid for Catholic schools that administer vocational training, education, and employment. 

Collection for the Holy Father (Peters Pence) enables the Pope to respond to the appeals for vital assistance that come directly to him.


Visit https://catholicdos.org/world-concern-collection to download a digital version
